Bepartment of Education

REGION IV-A CALABARZON
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BATANGAS

24 March 2025

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
OSD-2025-001

CORRIGENDUM ON DM No. 159, s. 2025 RE: VIRTUAL ORIENTATION
MEETING ON THE UTILIZATION OF THE SDO BATANGAS RECORDS UNIT’S
UPDATED DTS 4.0

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chief- Curriculum Implementation Division (CID)
Chief- School Governance and Operations Division (SGOD)
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
Designated Liaison Officers
All Others Concerned

1. In reference to Division Memorandum No. 159, s.2025 pertaining to the online
orientation meeting on the updated version of the DTS 4.0, this office announces the
change of date from March 25, 2025 to March 27, 2025 on the same time at 9 AM.

2. Thus, other information stipulated on DM No. 59, s. 2025 remains.

3. For concerns and queries you may email us at irenegrace.quinio@deped.gov.ph
or at sdobatangas.records@deped.gov.ph.

6. Immediate dissemination and compliance with this memorandum are hereby
instructed.
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